
15 June 1962

Several weeks ago, Archie RIJGR , Assistant Press and

Public Relations Officer, told me that after having a

few drinks with Grigoriy TAPESRKO, Tapeshko told him

that a Soviet representative recently had visited him

(apparently more than once). Hugh did not know the

context of the conversation except that the Soviet

representative had shown him official Soviet documentation.

(Copy sent to Base 9 August 1962)
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